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	ABU GREEN BROADCAST Engineering Award




This award is directed at individuals or organisations from all segments of the broadcasting industry within the ABU region, including the staff of ABU members, ABU affiliate members and their former staff. 

The award is conferred to recognise contributions of an outstanding nature in developing, implementing and / or promoting green technology in the broadcasting industry and creating tangible benefits in the process. The award, comprising a trophy and a cash prize, will be presented at the award ceremony in the opening session of this year’s Technical Committee meeting.
	ABU GREEN BROADCAST ENGINEERING AWARD 2012
	ABU USE

	1.   Nominee details  
	

	Title


	 Mr     Ms     Mrs     Other ……………………………
	

	Given Name


	
	

	Family Name


	
	

	Current Position


	
	

	Organisation


	
	

	Mailing Address
	
	

	Telephone


	
	

	Fax


	
	

	E-mail


	
	


	2.  Please outline briefly the outstanding work performed by your nominee in the area of Green Broadcasting.
Please provide further details in a one page document and attach to this form.                              This is a mandatory requirement.

	
	


	3.  Please specifically indicate why you think your nominee should be selected for the ABU Green Broadcasting Award.

	
	


	4.  Please list of tangible benefits accrued to youir organisation / industry through your nominee’s work, including in the following areas:
· Operational savings     

· Reduction in carbon footprint     
· Improved resource management   
· Research activities 
· Promoting use of green technology     

· Others

	
	


	5.  Nominated by

	Name
	
	

	Designation
	
	

	Date
	
	


NOTE: 

Closing date for nominations to reach the ABU is 30 June 2012. 
Nominations may be submitted by email or fax to:

The Director, ABU Technology


Asia-Pacific Broadcasting Union   






Email:
sharad.s@abu.org.my, geraldine@abu.org.my
Fax:
+6 03 2282 4606
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